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The Faculty of Business Administration, Al-Nahda University announces the American 
accreditation of the Egyptian Banking Institute Training Programs 

In an important step and a pleasant surprise for the students and graduates of the Faculty of 
Business Administration, Al-Nahda University, who are participating in the program  "Training for 
Employment" that is implemented by the Faculty of Business Administration in cooperation with 
the Egyptian Banking Institute, Prof. Dr. Atef Mohamed Ahmed - Dean of the Faculty of 
Business Administration at Al-Nahda University revealed that the Egyptian Banking Institute of 
the Central Bank of Egypt has obtained the accreditation of the ACCET for the third time in a 
row and for a period of five years. From April 2019 to March 2024. 

This accreditation is granted after rigorous verification of the application of several standards for 
trainers, training materials, design and training methodologies, training environment, training 
evaluation process, governance, strategic and operational planning, and the integrity of financial 
practices. 

Prof. Dr. Atef Mohamed Ahmed, Dean of the Faculty of Business Administration at Al-Nahda 
University, indicated that this international accreditation will include the training for employment 
program implemented by the Faculty of Business Administration at Al-Nahda University in 
accordance with the cooperation protocol signed with the Egyptian Banking Institute, where the 
trainee gets after passing the course Training on a certificate approved by the Banking Institute 
of the Central Bank of Egypt and approved by the largest American training body. 

It is worth noting that major international universities and prestigious educational and training 
institutions seek to obtain this accreditation as a witness to the application of quality standards 
in them and an indicator of improving the quality of education and continuous training. 

 



 









 


